
Annique Milite
Freeport
LD 2003

To the Labor and Housing Committee,
My name is Annique Milite, resident of Freeport.  I write to strongly urge that LD 
2003 ought NOT to pass.
Lawmakers ought to address root causes such as inflation, taxation, rising energy 
costs, etc, that make home ownership ever out of reach, rather than eliminating 
single-home residency altogether (as desired by certain worldwide interests).
Furthermore, please continue to leave such things to the localities who have managed 
thus far according to the facts on their own particular grounds.  Do not impose 
sweeping changes from on high, not least according to governor-appointed board 
members who may not have such local connections nor considerations. 
Thank you for your time,


